RIDGE PECAN TOWNHOUSESS NEWSLETTER



September 2023

ASSOCIATION WEBSITE

www.ridgepecan.com

The Ridge Pecan website contains all association governing documents, online dues payment instructions, newsletters, owner access portals, and more!

Also, please contact us if you have any questions about signing in or setting up your owner access portals account if you have not done so already.

EBR GARBAGE SERVICE CHANGE

The garbage service provider for East Baton Rouge Parish has changed.

Click the link below for information about how this change will affect your garbage service:

https://www.wafb.com/2023/07/27/new-garbagetrash-recycling-collection-services-being-rolled-outseptember-1st-ebr-parish/

REPORT SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY

This is a reminder to please report any suspicious activity you see within the subdivision to local authorities.

Please make sure you are locking your homes and vehicles and taking other such measures to prevent theft or any other criminal activity that may occur.

We value the safety of all our residents in Ridge Pecan!

Contact Magnolia Management Services with questions or concerns at info@magnoliabr.com or (225) 286-7546